From: Bob Eckstein

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 9:25 PM
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>
Subject: 440 Highland

Lovely home which was purchased by the owner without a carport and they knew
that. Breaking zoning code, that exists for good reason, is not only unfair to the
neighbors it is unfair to the residents of Ann Arbor who want our zoning codes
enforced. I suggest you do not break the code, the negative impact on the
neighborhood and integrity of this house would be considerable. And you would be
adding to the portfolio of exemptions used by future petitioners to slowly render
existing codes irrelevant. Thank you. Robert Eckstein



